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Comments on March 28 MPC agenda items, received through March 27 

Item 3: 2019SP-001-001 – 3rd and Jefferson SP 

From: Richard Audet [mailto:richardaudet414@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 8:54 AM 
To: Planning Commissioners; HGN Board of Directors; Derek Lisle 
Subject: Preliminary SP Letter of Support 

Re: Southeast Venture Preliminary SP Submission 

Case Number – 2019SP-001-001 

Corner of 3rd Ave. N. and Jefferson Street  

Dear Members of the Metro Planning Commission: 

Derek Lisle, who represents Southeast Venture, has been in frequent communication with the Historic Germantown 
Neighborhood Association (HGN) about his proposed project at the corner of Jefferson Street and 3rd Avenue.  Because of 
the development’s critical location at one of the major welcoming points to our neighborhood, he understood that HGN 
would want the opportunity to offer feedback on his preliminary SP submission. 

The HGN Board reviewed different preliminary plans as they began to take on more specificity. We like the plan at the point 
where it is being submitted to the Planning Commission. We have some concerns about the building’s seven story height and 
that the preliminary SP does not include final elevations. However, since Derek is a local developer who has voluntarily met 
with HGN and lives in the community, we can support this project as submitted. He has assured us that HGN will be kept 
abreast of future design changes.   

Southeast Ventures has been transparent about their intentions for the site and been willing to make design and materials 
concessions to accommodate the concerns of the neighborhood association.  Due to the fact that this building will anchor one 
of the most critical corners in Germantown and assurances that this will be a signature, high quality project, the HGN Board is 
able to lend its support for the preliminary SP Plan.  However, we hope that the Planning Commission will not interpret our 
support for this project as setting a general precedent for future Preliminary SPs that do not show building elevations. 

Best regards, 

Richard Audet 
HGN President 
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Item 16a: 2019SP-005-001 – East Nashville Community Plan 
Amendment and Item 16b: 2019Z-004PR-001 North 6th Street 
 

From: McCullough, Lisa [mailto:LMcCullough@thegeneral.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 6:58 PM 
To: Planning Commissioners 
Subject: North 6th Street Project 

Hello Planning Commission,  

I am a long time resident of the community.  I stand with my fellow neighbors in voting NO for this project.  We hope that 
you hear our plea as a community.  I am for growth in the community and all parties should be in agreement of what is put in 
the neighborhood.  This development will lead to more traffic that we are not equipped for; additional traffic along the park 
that is a safe place for families, children and the elderly.  

If you vote no we greatly appreciate that vote.  If our councilman goes against the constituents then I guess we have the wrong 
person leading our district. 

Concerned Neighbor 

 

 

Please see attachment on the following pages.  
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From: Sarah Martin [mailto:sarahmartin1026@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 9:30 AM 
To: Planning Commissioners 
Subject: Disapprove 2019Z-004PR-001/2019CP-005-001 
 
> Dear Commissioners: 
 
> I am writing in opposition to both the proposed community plan amendment and zoning application for properties located 
on North 6th Street in Cleveland Park.  
>  
> As to the community plan amendment, as you know, our community plan process was community-driven--that is, it was 
created over several weeks with broad input and support from neighbors. If indeed the plan is to be amended, it should only 
be amended after the same community-driven, deliberative process. It should not be amended, however, so that one developer 
can profit from his poor business judgment. To do so would be unfair to the community and set a dangerous precedent.   
>  
> Regarding the zoning application, absent the plan amendment (which I've already explained is inappropriate), there is simply 
no basis in the existing land use policy to approve the application. The land use policy is neighborhood maintenance, which 
does not support increased density or commercial use. And, the proposed zoning and project are contextually inappropriate 
for the surrounding area.  
>  
> Perhaps most importantly, our community wants neighbors, not the potential for, as the applicant's realtor prematurely put 
it (paraphrasing), those highly sought after short-term rentals. While at least some community members would be amenable to 
a compromise that would include a prohibition against non-owner-occupied short-term rentals, the applicant has 
demonstrated that he is unwilling to consider such a compromise. Consequently, I ask that you recommend disapproval. 
>  
> Thanks, 
>  
> Sarah Martin 
> 1020 Stainback Ave. 
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Item 31: 2019Z-044PR-001 – 1315 Lischey Avenue 
 

From: Joseph Souter [mailto:souterjk@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:01 AM 
To: Planning Commissioners 
Subject: 1315 Lischey Ave 

Hello planning commission, 

Just wanted to say a quick thank you and send support for the decision to disapprove the zoning change the property at 1315 
Lischey Ave. My wife and I live directly behind this property on the quiet dead-end of N 5th. Planning has done an excellent 
job of managing appropriate development in Cleveland Park and HH. We would be happy to see 1315 Lischey be re-zoned in 
the future to support something that would be appropriate for our community, but MUG-A isn't it. Far too generic and 
intense for a small property in the middle of a block that touches 4 other residential single-family properties. We're hoping 
developer/owner can come back with something that matches existing character and profile of the street. 

Appreciate your hard work and diligence.  

Joe and Courtney Souter 
1308 N 5th St 
 

 

From: Davis, Ashonti [mailto:DavisA17@aetna.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 3:39 PM 
To: Planning Commissioners 
Cc: Swaggart, Jason (Planning) 
Subject: RE: Item 31 - Support Staff's Recommendation - 2019Z-044PR-001 

Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 

I am writing in support of the Planning Staff’s recommendation to disapprove the request to rezone to MUG-A for 1315 
Lischey Avenue. In this case, the Planning Staff thoughtfully lays out the reasons why this zoning petition is inappropriate. As 
the Staff Report rightly observes, this type of intense zoning at this particular site is incongruent with the neighborhood policy, 
and this type of petition does not account for surrounding context of all single-family homes in the heart of the neighborhood. 

I wholeheartedly support the Staff’s recommendation and respectfully ask that you support Staff’s recommendation and 
disapprove this request to rezone. 

Respectfully, 

Ashonti Davis 

Ashonti T. Davis 
Counsel 
Aetna Senior Supplemental Insurance 
800 Crescent Centre Drive, Suite 200 
Franklin, TN 37067 
Phone: 615-807-7655 
Email: davisa17@aetna.com 

mailto:davisa17@aetna.com

